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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 7:13 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: Buffalo River

 

From: tdannenfelser@gmail.com <tdannenfelser@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, September 1, 2024 5:43 PM 
To: Public Comment 
Cc: tdannenfelser@gmail.com 
Subject: Buffalo River  
  

 
The river needs protection.  I support a permanent moratorium on Swine CAFO’s in the Buffalo River 
Watershed and the Kings River as well. 
I oppose issuing any new permits and you should cancel any existing permits.  There should be no swine 
CAFO’s allowed by our precious rivers. 
  
Kind Regards,  
  
Todd P. Dannenfelser 
415 Madison 1555 
Eureka Springs, AR  72632 
  
479-253-5240 
  
tdannenfelser@gmail.com 
  


